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Good afternoon,

I'm writing as a resident, parent, and school employee to urge you to not advance HB 2700
out of committee. It is blatant legislative overreach that is counter to local control from local
districts. As a parent, | do not agree with legislators thinking they have the training or
knowledge to put labels on books. There are professionals who have that training and
expertise and they are not legislators. Please do not advance HB 2700 out of committee.

Thank you,
Meghan Stigge of Shawnee
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